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NEXT WEEK 

June 29, 2017 Change Over Dinner at the 
Radisson 5:30 to 8:30.

THIS WEEK 

Jim Hudson played the keyboard as 
Rotarians took their places for a delicious 
lunch prepared by the American Legion. 
Cindy Long gave the invocation. 

GUESTS 

Gail Hostetter introduced Rotarians who 
introduced their guests. Andy Taylor 
introduced the host families for our exchange 
student, Lucas: Holly Borsen, and Brad 
Borsen, Nathan and Nora Web. Andy 
also introduced out going Rotary 
Exchange Student, Zoe Dessoye and her 
father, Scott. Ted Goldwyn introduced 
Matt Zeitz. KW1 introduced his son, Jack 

Boland back from England.  Rotarian Brian 
McConnell introduced himself. Brian Klotz 
introduced Jeff Kms and Leon Fontier. 

Barry Nicholson introduced his daughter, 
Anna Jo. Andy Taylor introduced Mark and 
Leon Landin and Samantha Roman. 

Jeff Kms and Leon Fontier gave a talk 
about clean water in the Congo and how to 
continue to donate to such a wonderful cause. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Ernie announced the club is in need of two 
more cogs writers. He was going to send out 
a short survey to the membership to see if 

there needs to be a change on how the cogs 
should be presented.   

Cindy Long announced the up and coming 
season of Endless Mountain Music 
Festival from July 21 to August 5. She 
passed out free tickets to the members that 
were present. 

Brian McConnell was welcomed in to the 
club as a new member. Welcome, Brian! 

Nora Smith had two announcements. The 
Change Over Dinner is next week at the 
Radisson 5:30 to 8:30. 



Nora presented KW1 a plaque for the 
Rotary support of the Winfield Reading 
Program. 

John Sirianni thank the club for the support 
of the Kramer Foundation gift of $300 
with a $300 match bring the total up to 
$600. 

THE KING RISES 

No fines! KW1 is a good King! I guess at the 
Change Over Dinner, he will fall over dead 
from being stabbed by Lady Macbeth or he 
will just abdicate. It has been an interesting 
year in the kingdom to say the least.    

PROGRAM 

Andy Taylor introduced our Foreign 
Exchange student speakers, Holly Borsen 
and our own Lucas. 

Holly began the program by speaking in 
Spanish. Thank goodness, she quickly 
changed to English! She presented a detailed 
experience of her year in Spain with pictures 
of her incredible family and the pilgrimage of 
her travels. She told us that she learned a 
language, to be independent, and to 

assimilate into a culture as a way of life. Most 
of all she made life long friends. 

Lucas told us that he liked to talk rather than 
write. Can you imagine? He said he loved 
apple pie and dogs. He was so happy that all 
of his families had dogs for him to love. Lucas 
told us that he could eat an entire apple pie 
in one sitting. 

We were treated to video pictures of Lucas 
jumping in the snow. He told us that there is 
no snow in Brazil. He showed videos of 
jumping into Kuaka Lake in early April. Burr. 

Lucas love to travel! He was buried in corn, 
rode in an ambulance and was not sick! He 
thought pumpkin carving was interesting 
because the inside was so gooey. He also got 
lost in Time Square! 

Lucas was a funny and bright exchange 
student and he will be missed by the Corning 
Rotary Club! God speed, Lucas! 
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